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First name: Teresa

Last name: Seamster

Organization: Rio Grande Chapter, Sierra Club

Title: Northern New Mexico Conservation Chair

Comments: Thank you for taking my comments re: wildlife-vehicle accidents and the need for some wildlife safe

passages especially in the Roswell-Capitan area  where collisions and injuries are occurring at high rates.You

mentioned you are talking with NMDOT and NMDGF, so I wanted to send on some additional information that

might be helpful for the next discussion.(See attached PDF for image of crash data 2002-2018) (See attached

PDF for the report "Wildlife-Vehicle Collision Reduction Study Report To Congress"Huijser, M.P., P. McGowen,

J. Fuller, A. Hardy, A. Kociolek, A.P. Clevenger, D. Smith &amp; R. Ament. 2007. Wildlife-vehicle collision

reduction study. Report to congress. U.S. Department of Transportation, Federal Highway Administration,

Washington D.C., USA.)


